
SGA MINUTES 

01.30.23 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Zoi Moon Yun Ha Joe Sherrod Grace Jones Ms. Millender 

Dinali Jayasena Jeeah Kim Fiat Le Albert Le Mr. Barry 

Wyatt Aiken Novita Whillock Omar Hernandez Destiny Buchanan  

Lex Mroczko Bake Johnson Andreea Trifas Connie Chieh  

Mekhi Stennis Narae Kim Ugie Alilonu Ava Dowden  

Saku Cui     

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Parliamentarian, Saku Cui 

Today’s Parliamentarian agenda is being presented by Bake Johnson. 

Thought of the day: "To live is the rarest thing in the world. Most people just exist." Oscar Wilde. 

Mandatory assembly tomorrow for the release of the Prom trailer and the Mega Musical Chairs 

announcement. Two volunteers are needed to do sign-ins. Wyatt and Fiat have volunteered. 

Sergeant at Arms, Mekhi Stennis 

Secretary, Lex Mroczko 

Today, we will be putting together end-of-term goodie bags. All the supplies have been brought up, so 

after tonight’s meeting if you could all stay back for about 15 minutes, we are going to all put them 

together. And again, this Friday is when I will put them in mailboxes as a way for students to destress 

before finals. 

Treasurer, Wyatt Aiken 

Vice President, Dinali Jayasena 

The Prom trailer comes out tomorrow. Big Scream will be Monday at 4pm, the day before finals. An 

email will come out about more prom information soon. 

President, Zoi Moon 

Thank you to everyone who came to Mrs. McMaken's going-away party today. She is very thankful of her 

memories with the SGA, and she thanks everyone for everything they have done for her. 

Dinali is presenting the Prom trailer and the Mega Musical Chairs information will both be presented at 

tomorrow’s assembly. The grand prize for Mega Musical Chairs is a surprise that will be revealed 

tomorrow. Thank you to everyone who helped put together letters and emails for sponsors. 



Thank you to Lex, Ugie and Joe for running the Badminton Bash last Friday, it was a huge success! 

SGA Advisors 

T-shirts are a delicate situation because clubs cannot get them, yet SGA wants them for themselves. So 

currently the situation is being figured out among the SGA officers and the SGA as a whole as per the 

request of the Leadership Team. Options include paying for your own shirt, a hybrid situation with half 

the cost covered by SGA and half the cost covered by members, or the SGA paying for them entirely. The 

SGA does not have the resources to pay for club t-shirts. However, nothing is set yet, so more information 

will come out in Spring Term. 

Connie, Ava, Wyatt, Dinali, and Bake have offered to help draft a proposal to the Leadership Team in 

regards to SGA t-shirts. 

Closing Remarks / Open Floor  

This meeting is the last meeting of Winter Term! We will see you all back here in Spring. And good luck 

on finals! 


